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February 28, 1933,

Colonel F.B» Phelan, 
Canadian Grenadier Guards, 
4171 Esplanade Avenue, 
Montreal ,

My dear Colonel,

Lot me thank you very much for your 

i:id letter of the 24 th of February In which you offer the 

use of the Armoury and Officers* Mess to the staff and 

military board of the University and their friends on the 

occasion of the Annual Inspection of the McGill Contingent 

C.O.y.C. which will take place in n few weeks.

I shall be very glad to see that this 

invitation is conveyed, to the proper people at McGill,

i

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal.


